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New Information Letter to the shareholders of the current Cryptobourse AB # 8

Here is a new Friday newsletter for all shareholders, number # 8. It is a brief information about what is happening continuously in the company. The information is sent out through the digital share register which is currently registered with the Nordic Securities Register (nvr.se) and will soon be handled in the Euroclear system.

You will shortly receive instructions via nvr.se on how to exchange your shares in Cryptoboerse for shares corresponding to the number of shares in C2Capital AB. C2Capital AB is connected to Euroclear so the shares will be transferred from nvr.se to Euroclear. We have therefore asked you as a shareholder to send an email to the undersigned with which VP account you have or deposit account number and which deposit institution you have.

Send to: IR jan.rejdnell@cb-universe.com. The move will take place within a few days, so do not postpone sending your email. No ISK accepted. It is only when the company is listed on the stock exchange that it is accepted.

================================================ ============

About the upcoming C2 Capital with the subsidiaries CB-Universe in different countries

The company is a group that functions as a betting company and operates primarily in the foreign exchange market. The betting is that those who make a bet on the exchange rate of a currency can very quickly read if the bet has been successful. The company lives under all the regulations set by the authorities within the EU and its vicinity.
==============================================================


